
KENTUCKY BOARD OF LICENSURE FOR MASSAGE THERAPY 
BOARD MEETING 
Special Meeting 
March 2, 2020 

 
A special working meeting for the Kentucky Board of Licensure for Massage Therapy was held at the Kentucky 
Board of Cosmetology, located in Frankfort, KY on March 2, 2020.   
 

MEMBERS PRESENT    
Brian Houillion, Chair 
Brandy Madding, Vice Chair 
Marilyn Gossett                                
Robert Himes 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT   
Michael Grise 
Cheryl Turner 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PROFESSIONAL LICENSING STAFF 
Dr. Michael Newman, Commissioner 
 
PUBLIC PROTECTION CABINET STAFF 
Kevin Winstead-General Counsel 
 
OTHERS 
Julie Campbell-Kentucky Board of Cosmetology 
Laura Embleton-ABMP 
Sharon Wood 
Ann Boone-AMTA 
James Carpenter-AMTA 
Jeff Butler-AMTA 
Denise Logsdon-AMTA 
Piers Harvey 
 

    

__________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Brian Houillion, Chair, established quorum and called the meeting to order at 10:17 a.m. 
 
Julie Campbell with the Kentucky Board of Cosmetology was introduced and gave a synopsis of the Board of 
Cosmetology and their recent regulatory changes.   
 
201 KAR Chapter 42 was reviewed for updates.   
 
Board Chair Houillion briefly reviewed the Board’s financial situation 
 
Fiscal year 2020-2021 Contracts discussed 
 
Short and Long term planning of the Board discussed 
 
Overview of Board policies and operations Board discussed 
 
NEXT MEETING 
The next scheduled meeting of the Board will be March 3, 2020 at 1:00 p.m.  The next Application Committee 
Meeting will be March 3, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. The next Complaints Committee Meeting will be March 3, 2020 at 
10:00 a.m.  All will be held at the Department of Professional Licensure at 500 Mero Street, Frankfort, KY 
40601.   
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Having no further business brought before the Board, Marilyn Gossett made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 
3:08 p.m. and Brandy Madding seconded the motion.  The motion carried. 
 
BH/ts 


